

March 1st, 2021

To whom it may concern,

The Town of Caledon has kindly asked the Caledon Chamber of Commerce to appoint a member to the Downtown Bolton Task Force.

We are very honoured to have been asked to be a part of this much needed implementation. After much discussion, Sarah Leslie, the owner of Caledon Roots, will be our representative.

Any time there is a meeting, when sending the information to Sarah's email, please also include the Caledon Chamber of Commerce's email (<u>info@caledonchamberofcommerce.ca</u>) for our records.

Thank you again. Stay safe!

Jessica Lisi Director of Social Media & Events Caledon Chamber of Commerce (905) 857-7393

